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After review of QPSD’s proposed revisions to the regulations, Brigham and Women’s Hospital supports and endorses the recommendations previously submitted by MHA.
 
In addition to the recommendations of MHA, we would comment on
 
Section 3.08 – PCA Program – Safety and Quality Reporting to the QPSD
 
The proposed in 3.08(3), suggests reports be submitted within 3 months timeline from the date of the event.  Respectfully, 3 months is not an adequate time to complete a thorough investigation.  If we submit reports at 3 months from the event, we will be submitting many more incomplete reports which would not be the best use of time for either the reporting institutions or QPSD.  We would prefer to see a 4 month or even 6 month timeframe which would allow more complete reviews and analysis to be submitted. 
 
 
Thank you for your consideration, 
Mary White
 
 Mary L. White RN, MBA, CPHRM 
 Brigham & Women's Hospital 
 Alumni Hall, Suite 213D 
 41 Louis Pasteur Avenue 
 Boston, MA 
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